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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Thursday 24 March 2022
Dear Tulip Class parents
I’'m writing to inform you that Androulla Constantiniou will be leaving at the end of this term as she
and her family are relocating to Cyprus.

Lauren Hazelwood will teach Tulip class every day until the end of the year and Tim Brooker, who the
children know, will be in the class supporting each day.

| know you will join me in sending Androulla our very best wishes. Please do contact me if you have
any questions.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



